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Sarah is a junior pharmacy student and member of Tri Delta 
sorority at Butler University. Sarah enjoys spending time with her 
sisters, while looking for ways to encourage them to find love and 
worth from Jesus. A few weeks ago, Cru hosted a women’s event 
called “The Pressure’s Off” where girls involved in the movement 
could invite their non-Christian friends to hear a special message 
about receiving unconditional love from the Lord. Sarah took a step 
of faith and invited some of her sisters to the event, pictured right 
(Sarah is top right). Sarah was bubbling over with excitement when 
the girls she invited actually showed up! It was a classy evening where girls could dress up, enjoy tea 
and dessert served by the men in the movement, and have fun with a dance party at the end! A 
number of comment cards mentioned they didn’t know Christians could have fun too! Pray for Sarah 
to continue trusting God to work in the hearts of her Tri Delta sisters amidst a very busy schedule.

Giving every student the opportunity to hear the good news of Jesus Christ.

Ministry “Meet & Greet” - Part 2 
Meet some of Jenny’s disciples!

Audrey, pictured left, is a junior pre-med student and RA 
(Resident Advisor) at IUPUI, which is located in downtown 
Indianapolis. One of her greatest strengths is listening well to others, 
seeking to understand their perspective and background, and sharing 
about hope that can be found in Jesus. Even though her academic 
career is far from over (she recently took the grueling 7-hour MCAT), 
she prioritizes people and invests in relationships. She often takes the 
time to walk to the Cru meeting with a few freshmen from her dorm! 
Would you pray with me that Audrey grows in her passion to 
incorporate her faith into everyday conversations? Also, pray that 
God’s Spirit gives her insight and wisdom about how to use her 
passion for medicine to serve the Lord in the future! 

 Stephanie is a sophomore pharmacy student at Butler who enjoys 
running. A way we build our friendship is by running together on Friday 
mornings. Stephanie will occasionally invite a running teammate along for 
our long runs. It’s a fun way to model how to ask good questions about their 
life and spiritual background! Pictured right is Stephanie and I after a half 
marathon recently; she pushed me to run my PR! One of the things I love 
about discipling (spiritually mentoring) women, is that we get to share our 
lives with each other. Pray for me to have wisdom in counseling these 
women, and many others, in how to make their faith foundational to 
everything in their lives.  


